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8.1 
Deacon Meeting-6:30pm 

8.5 
Men’s Ministry Council-7:30am 

Women’s Ministry Think Tank-9am 
8.6 

Communion/Food Pantry Sunday 
8.13 

Trustee Meeting-11:40am 
8.15 

Worship Committee Meeting-6pm 
8.20 

Parent Student Lunch-11:30am 
Bridal Shower for Emily Blaser-2pm 

8.22 
 J.O.Y. Circle-7pm 

8.27 
Praise In The Park Family Fest-9:30am 

No 8am, 10:15am or Sunday School 

 8.30 
Prayerforce Meet & Greet-5:15pm 

Wednesday Night Live Classes Begin!
6:30-8pm 

Mark Your Calendar 

I took a look at the attendance for 2017, 
something I’m always a little cautious 
about for fear of doing something God 
would frown upon.  There is a story in 2 
Samuel where King David counted his 
fighting men and was reprimanded quite 
severely for it.  However, the book of 
Acts speaks of the number of Christians 
being added to the church on a regular 
basis.  My prayer is for God to increase 
His Kingdom, not merely to increase our 
church.  So, the numbers suggest that 
God is indeed increasing our church.  
Depending on how one crunches the 
numbers, you could honestly conclude 
that there are over 450 people connected 
to FBC, while the average attendance is 
closer to 360-370.  But numbers aren’t 
too exciting.  What’s exciting is seeing 
new faces every week at church.  It’s 
exciting because I know virtually every 
new person who walks through the doors 
of FBC is coming because of a personal 
invitation from a friend who is excited 
about God and wants others to 
experience what God can do in their 
lives as well.  It’s exciting that the 
church is growing deeper, not just 
bigger.  People are serving, giving and 
learning, not just attending, and that’s 
what’s so amazing about what God is 
doing in our church.  This past month we 
created some space at the 10:15 service 

by having our kid’s ministry start at the 
beginning of service instead of in the 
middle.  That helped, but we are still 
very full.  There are a few more things 
we can do.  We can encourage some 
people to attend the 8am service, which 
is also growing, but not full.  We can 
start another worship service.  And we 
can build a new sanctuary.  We may end 
up doing all three of these things.  These 
are not the only possibilities, but other 
possibilities we’ve considered don’t fit 
with our vision.  The building committee 
has come to the conclusion, after several 
months of prayer, study and 
deliberations that relocating is not where 
the Lord is leading our church.  That 
being said, the plans to add to our 
current building are being adjusted, and 
will be presented as soon as possible.  
Although we are fairly anxious to get 
going on something, the most important 
thing is to do the right thing, and that 
means making sure we do what God 
wants.  So, we continue to pray.  Pray 
for wisdom.  Pray for direction.  Pray 
that God would make His will clearly 
known.  Pray for the new folks at FBC.  
Pray for God to reveal your role in what 
He’s doing.  And most of all pray that 
God would increase His kingdom. 
 
In Christ,  Pastor Luke 

Pastor’s Perspective   



It’s been a busy summer.  As 
I’m writing, I am in the midst 
of the family mission trip and 
shortly after I return from this 
trip, me and Marty (our youth 
ministry intern) will spend the 
following few days in Holland, 
MI with a bunch of crazy 

junior high kids with a week packed full of Jesus, 
fun and friends!   
 

This week during our family mission trip I’ve 
been blessed to see families grow closer and 
deeper bonds be made amongst our church family 
too.  In fact, one of the moms said to me today, 
“Heather, thank you so much for making me come 
to this.”  I couldn’t help but laugh!  I knew she 
would love having time away with her kids; her 
kids are loving it too.  Lord willing, I’d love to 
make this something we do on rotation within the 
youth ministry, so if your family wasn’t able to go 
this time, hopefully the next time we go, you can 
hop on board.   
 

Marty will be finishing up his internship at First 
Baptist.  He has been a wonderful addition to the 
youth ministry and I will definitely miss not 
having him around anymore.  Marty has a 
plethora of gifts that will be a great benefit to 
many as he pursues the Lord’s calling to serve 
Him in youth ministry.  I am excited for what God 
has in store for Marty.   
 

This year, Collide kicks off on August 30th!  High 
school and junior high will both meet on 
Wednesdays, but will stay completely separate.  
The junior high program will be run in the 
Fellowship Hall with the high school students 
staying in the youth room the whole time.  Once a 
month, starting in September, the high school 
students will have some Sunday night hangout 
sessions.  It will be the fourth Sunday of each 
month, we’ve got things planned like bonfires, a 
worship and prayer night, a trip to the pumpkin 
patch, laser tag and few other great activities.  If 
you’re wondering how you can get more 
information about all these great activities, come 
join us at the parent/student lunch August 20th 
right after church in fellowship hall for a 
completely free lunch!  It is a blessing to serve 
this church and the community!  
 
 In Christ, Heather Q.   

Upcoming Events  
 

 
 

Collide kicks off August 30th!  High school 
meets in the Youth Room and Junior High meets 
in Fellowship Hall Wednesdays from 6:30-8pm!   
 
 
PrayerForce Meet and Greet -  Wed., Aug. 30th 
from 5:15-6pm for all students who have a Prayer 
force person.  PrayerForce members are also 
invited.  Pizza will be served, please RSVP to 
Heather if you can make it  via e-mail 
at heather@firstbaptistaledo.com.  
 

  

FBC Scholarship Now Available  
 If you are an 

official member  
of First Baptist 
Church Aledo

(joined by 
baptism, letter of 

transfer or 
statement of 

faith), you may now apply for the First Baptist 
Church Educational Scholarship.  Scholarship 

Forms can be found in the lobby at “Information 
Station” by the secretary's office.  The deadline to 

turn in applications is Thursday, August 31st, 
2017. 

 

Collide Fall 
Retreat 2017 
 Oct 14th-15th, at 

Camp Summit in New 
Windsor, IL .   

All kids grades 6-12th 
are welcome! 

Registration will begin 
later this summer.   

C O L L I D E   Y O U T H! 

Parent and Student Lunch  
FREE LUNCH, Sunday, August 
20th in Fellowship Hall immedi-
ately after 10:15am service.  For 
all students grades 6th-12th and 

their parents. 
RSVP Heather at  

heather@firstbaptistaledo.com. 

mailto:heather@firstbaptistaledo.com


Aug. 6 Rhonda Moffitt, Crystal Clark, 

Emily Baldwin & Katie Loving 

Kelly Higgins, Dee Lafever,, Eli Kelly, Jason 
& Brady Connell, Melissa Struble & Mollie  

Aug. 13 Ronda, Veronica & Bryce Moffitt, 
& Jan Crutcher 

Barbara Nesbitt, Tammie Trout, Denise & 
Jack Kelly, Paul Hedrick & Boys & Mollie 

Aug. 20 Ronda Moffitt, Marcy & Rusty 

Smet & Maddie Dunn 

Missy Schell, Makayla Thomas, Sarah Kellett, 
Shannon Sedam  & Mollie 

Aug. 27 Praise in the Park-No Nursery Praise in the Park-No Kids Worship 

If you are unable to serve the day you are scheduled in the Nursery, please make arrangements in advance to switch with 
another person on the schedule.  Please contact Ronda Moffitt,  Nursery Coordinator, for all concerns on her Cell:(309) 
371-3021. Thank you!    Kids Club Worship—PLEASE come to the Fellowship Hall by 10:00am so you can help & 
prep.  *Please continue to let me know if you are switching with somebody.  I have it set up so there are two adults plus 
myself helping at a time.  Please do not switch with a couple if you are an individual.  Thank you so much for your ser-
vice! ~Mollie.  If you need to contact Mollie about Kids Club Worship, call –309-371-6962. 
 

Finance Board Member of the Month for August-Melissa Struble 

Trustee of the Month for August—Don McConaughey 
 

Prayer Team   
Aug 6– Kay Hedrick, MaryLee Finch, Peggy Johnson & Ron Moffitt 

Aug 13– Jeanne Barber, Barb Bryant & Kurt Diesch 
Aug 20 – Deb & Dave VanderHeyden, Troy Riddell & Laurie Louck 

Aug 27 – Tina McCaw, Jason & Shelly Snyder & Vickie Korns 

 
  

Weekly Attendance & Offering 

Volunteer & Giving Information 

 DATE 7/2/17 7/9/17 7/16/17 7/23/17 

8 AM 70 87 80 83 

10 AM 218 284 277 278 

TOTAL 288 371 357 361 

Date 7/2/17 7/9/17 7/16/17 7/23/17 

General 
Fund Giving 

 

$5,708.00 
 

$11,265.00 
 

$10,046.07 
 

$7,970.75 

Designated  
Giving 

 

$2,161.03 
 

$2,702.20 
 

$4,128.00 
$787.00 

Total Giving $7,869.03 $13,967.20 $14,174.07 $8,757.75 

**Weekly Current Expense offering needed to meet 2017 budget - $9,557.25  

 Date         Nursery           Kids Worship                      



   

Kids Club Ministry 
Last session at Kids Club we explored the beginning of 
creation as well as the covenant relationship God made 
with Abraham in our Gospel Project series.  This fall, 
we will learn about Moses and how God delivered his 

people from 
slavery to give 
them life and 
purpose in Him.  
They were 
desperate and 
they needed 
God to help 
them!  
  
With this 
coming session 
in the forefront 
of my mind, I 
have been 
thinking about 
the times in my 
life when I 

needed rescued from a desperate situation.  Last year I 
experienced a brief period of what I would describe as 
sleep paralysis.  It’s like hallucination-like dreams that 
seem so real but you’re frozen to do anything about 
even after you feel like you’re awake.   The longer they 
lasted the more anxious I became before bedtime.  I 
remember praying to God asking Him why they 
wouldn’t go away.  I just wanted to know why and God 
gave me an answer.  It was like a whisper on my heart 
and He said, “Mollie, you’ve spent more time with me 
these last few weeks then you have in a long time.”  
And He was right. I was so tired and worn down that I 
was clinging to God desperately for help in a way I 
hadn’t been when everything was fine.  So I simply 
said, thank you for allowing me to walk through this 
because it has reminded me that I need you.  I’m not 
saying God was causing this on purpose necessarily, 
but I had something to learn in my desperate hour.  I 
had become so self-sufficient in the easy times that I 
kind of didn’t need Him.  After a few more nights, they 
started to fade away.  Lesson learned… until next time 
(haha). 
 
Just like how Moses and the Hebrews needed God to 
physically deliver them from their oppressors, we also 
experience desperate times that call for desperate 
measures.  Whether it’s getting stuck on a big decision, 
going round and round in a toxic relationship, helping a 
child deal with behavioral or health issues, divorce, 
death of a loved one, struggling with anxiety or 
depression, climbing out of addiction, drowning in 
debt, facing the consequences of bad decisions and the 
list goes on.  Proverbs 2:3-7 says, “…If you call out for 
insight and cry aloud for understanding, and if you look 

for it as for silver and search for it as for hidden 
treasure, then you will understand the fear of the Lord 
and find the knowledge of God…He holds victory in 
store for the upright, He is a shield to those whose walk 
is blameless.”   
 
May you experience victory in the Lord in whatever 
you’re walking through this season.   
 
Thanks for reading! Mollie 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

Kids Club (Ages 3-5th Grade): All kids are 
invited to join us as we dive into the book of 
Exodus on 
Wednesdays 
from 6:30-
8pm starting 
August 30th.  
Sign-in 
begins at 
6:15pm in 
the church 
foyer and pick-up is in the sanctuary at 8pm.  
Register today at: www.firstbaptistaledo.com 
and check out what we offer the entire the 
family on Wednesdays.   
 
 
 

Secret Keeper Girls (Moms & their 
daughters ages 7-12):  SKG is back for 
another school year.  We’ll have a few events 

that will be 
announced 
on Facebook 
at “First 
Baptist 
Children’s 
Ministry” or 
“Secret 
Keeper Girl: 

Aledo, IL.”  Events will be open to the 
community with a special Mom & Me Tea 
Party for girls ages 3-5th grade September 23rd 
from 10am-Noon.  Registration will be on our 
website at www.firstbaptistaledo.com.   

http://www.firstbaptistaledo.com
http://www.firstbaptistaledo.com


Women’s Ministry Think Tank   
All ladies are invited to a Women’s Ministry 
Think Tank meeting Saturday, August 5th at 

9am in the Enon Room. 
 

J.O.Y. Circle —(Jesus, Others, Yourself) All 
ladies are invited to JOY Circle.  We meet the 
4th Tuesday of the month.  In August , we will 

meet Tuesday,  August 22nd at 7pm.  

 
Join The  

 
 
 
 

What is a meal train? 
There are times in our lives when friends and 
family ask, "What can I do to help out?" The 
answer is usually to help them with a meal. 

When many friends give a meal, this is a Meal 
Train.  Mealtrain.com is a free meal calendar 
tool that makes planning meals among a wide 

group easy and less stressful. 
Jenny Dixon is coordinating the Meal Train 
and is looking for people willing to make a 
meal on occasion to help someone after a 

surgery, baby, death in the family etc.   If you 
would like to join this important ministry, 

please call Jenny at 309-373-0104. 
 
 

Join us for a Bridal 

Shower for Emily Blaser! 
 
 
 
 
   
 

All ladies of the church are invited to join us for a 
bridal shower for Emily Blaser on Sunday, August 

20th from 2- 4pm in the Enon Room. Emily & 
Chris LeClere are registered at Target. Hostesses 

are Karen McConaughey and Denise 
Kelly.  Please R.S.V.P. to Karen at 582-4767. 

 
 

W o m e n’s  M i n i s t r y 

Women’s Better Together Retreat  
Coming in September! 

Date:  Saturday, Sept. 9th 
Time:  9am-Noon 

Cost:  FREE! 
All women are invited to the Better Together Women's 
Retreat Saturday, September 9, 2017 from 9am-noon at 
First Baptist Church. This is a free event seeking to better 
connect  the women in the church with God and each 
other. A light brunch will be served.  Sign up on Sunday’s 
Connection Card. There is an optional t-shirt available to 
order for $10 with the theme verse of 1 Peter 3:8. "Be 
agreeable, be sympathetic, be loving, be compassionate, 
be humble."  T-shirt forms can be found in the Lobby at 
the Women’s Ministry Table.  

 
 

It’s now time to sign up!   
 

life Action Camp  

“Thrive”  Women’s 

Conference 

Coming in 

November 
First Baptist is taking a group of ladies to  Buchanan, MI 

on Nov. 3rd-5th, 2017 for a women’s “Thrive” Conference.  
Cost is $160 and covers lodging and meals for the 
weekend. Registration forms for Thrive are on the 

Women’s Ministry table in the church lobby.  Questions 
see Jenny Dixon(309)373-0104 or Brooke Loving—(309) 

738-2319.   Deadline to register:  Sept. 15th. 



.   Join First Baptist Church for 
Praise in the Park Family Festival! 

 

Praise In The Park Family Fest is a great opportunity to invite your 
friends, neighbors and family who don’t have a church home 

 to come to the park for a day of fun! 
**Please note-There will be no 8am, 10:15am or Sunday School that day. 
  
 
 



Coming up this Fall at First Baptist Aledo!  Wednesday Night Live! 
New Fall classes for adults and children!  

Wednesday Nights Aug. 30th-Nov. 8th from 6:30-8pm. 
  

Adult Classes 
Taught at Pastor Seth & Denise Bowker’s Home  @ 503 NE 6th Ave. Aledo-The 
Crazy Cycle in Marriage-Class is FREE to attend—Craziness is when we keep doing 
the same thing — again and again — with the same ill effect. Marital craziness is when we do the 
same thing — over and over — with the same negative results. It’s called  the Crazy Cycle. When 
hurt and frustrated, we continue reacting in negative ways to motivate our spouse to be positive. 
Can you believe it? That's like flipping broken light switches for 30 minutes.  All who are married 
go through this cycle. The topics change, and the intensity varies, but the crazy cycle continues. 
One day the argument may be about a diet book, the next day the argument may be about child-
rearing methods. Next month, it's about a marriage book and then about the lack of money.  This 
happens among good willed people. Sadly, some think they have a horrible marriage because of 
this craziness. Truth is, they are inches away from making an adjustment that can set them in a 
whole new and positive course.  If this sounds familiar, this may be a great study for you and your spouse. 

JI Packer—Knowing God - Taught by Pastor Luke - One of the top 50 books that have shaped evangelicals. 
J. I. Packer's classic has been an important tool to help Christians around the world discover the wonder, the 
glory and the joy of knowing God. Stemming from Packer's profound theological knowledge, Knowing 
God brings together two important facets of the Christian faith― knowing about God and also knowing God 
through the context of a close relationship with the person of Jesus Christ. Written in an engaging and practical 
tone, this thought-provoking work seeks to transform and enrich the Christian understanding of God. 
Explaining both who God is and how we can relate to Him, Packer divides his book into three sections: The 
first directs our attention to how and why we know God, the second to the attributes of God and the third to the 
benefits enjoyed by a those who know Him intimately. This guide leads readers into a greater understanding of 
God while providing advice to gaining a closer relationship with Him as a result. 
 

 

The Gospel Project—Stories & Signs-Taught By Kevin & Pam Ricke at their 
home 1100 S. College Ave., Aledo-Class is Free to Attend—Features 13 Bible study 
sessions which cover Jesus the storyteller reviewing his Parables as well as Jesus the Miracle worker which 
will cover the miracles of Jesus.      

 

Financial Peace—Taught by Beth & Chris Whitenack @ FBC 
Cost of the class is $85 for the FPU kit. 

During the class you will find out how to:  Make a budget that you will understand and actually use.  Get 
out of debt and stay that way. Communicate with your spouse about finances.  Invest with confidence and 

Change your financial future.   All presented in a fun and entertaining way.  If you have questions, or 
would like to register for the class, sign up on today’s Connection Card or see Class leaders, Chris or Beth 

Whitenack.  This class can be life changing!  

 
Prayer Group – Gather together with other believers in the home of Mick & Laurie Louck-               

612 NE 2nd Ave., Aledo and lift up prayer concerns.   
 

Kids Programs 
 Kids Club for ages 3 years old through 5th Grade. 

 Collide Youth Group– 6th-12th Grade. 
Nursery for 0-2years old. 

 
All classes are open to the public.  Invite your friends to join us!  

To register or get more info visit www.firstbaptistaledo.com or call 582-7812.  
                                 



Thirst Conference coming to FBC  
November 12th-15th 

A 4-Day Conference 
 

THIRST is a 4-day conference experience that your whole 
church can enjoy. From Sunday morning through 
Wednesday night, the Life Action team will bring 
powerful preaching, refreshing worship, memorable 
testimonies, dynamic children’s and youth programs, and 
passionate prayer right into your sanctuary. By carefully 
unpacking biblical texts related to loving God, loving 
people, understanding and receiving God’s grace, turning 
from pride and sin, calling out for God’s help, and seeking 
Him wholeheartedly, our team will partner with you in 
casting a vision of a revived, loving, and powerful 
Christian life.  Please be in prayer how you may be 
involved in this “Thirst” conference.  Whether through 
prayer, attendance, meal prep or hosting team members, 
please consider how you may want to get involved in the 
upcoming Revival at First Baptist Aledo. 
 
 

August Recommended Read 
Screwtape Letters 

Check out this classic by C. S. Lewis  
 

The Screwtape Letters by 
C.S.  Lewis is a classic 

masterpiece of religious satire that 
entertains readers with its sly and 
ironic portrayal of human life and 
foibles from the vantage point of 

Screwtape, a highly placed 
assistant to "Our Father Below." 

At once wildly comic, deadly 
serious, and strikingly original, 

C.S. Lewis's The Screwtape 
Letters is the most engaging 
account of temptation—and triumph over it—ever 
written.  We have a few copies for purchase on the 

Women’s Ministry table for $6. 

M e n' s  M i n i s t r y General Announcements 

Men’s Ministry Council —We will meet 
Saturday, August 5th at 7:30am in the Enon 
Room. 
 
 

Men’s Momentum Retreat  
Date: October 20th-22nd — Cost:  $100* 

Place: Life Action Camp in Buchanan, MI 
Questions:  See Pastor Luke or Pastor Seth  

Men do not thrive on bread alone (although the food is great 
at a Momentum retreat!) Food, fellowship, and spiritual 
recharging mark these men’s times together. Guests are 

challenged in their Christian walk, prompting many to make 
life-changing decisions. We encourage men to lead their 

families—and ultimately our nation—with deliberate action, 
resisting the role of passive onlooker. This retreat is 

designed for men ages 16 and older. 
 

Cost includes conference fee, lodging and meals while at the 
conference you will need money for 2 meals while on the 

road.  Departure will be from FBC on Friday, Oct. 20th at 
10am and we’ll be back in Aledo on Sunday, Oct. 22nd in 

the early evening.  Interested? Sign up on Sunday’s 
Connection Card.  *The actual cost of the retreat is $150 so 
if you are able to pay $150 that helps with the FBC budget.  

 

Optional Mission Work @ Momentum 
For those men interested and available FBC has offered to 

do a mission project at Life Action Camp.  If you are able to 
extend your stay from Oct. 23rd-26th, you can participate in 

doing hands on maintenance work that the camp needs 
assistance with.  Watch and listen for more details about this 

mission project. 

 

Men’s Breakfast & Bible Study 
 

When/Where:   Most Every Sunday at 7am at 
FBC in Fellowship 

Hall 
 

Cost:    FREE! 
Who:    All men are 
invited to attend.   

 
No need to RSVP, 

just show up hungry! 
 

Questions:  See Kevin Ricke 
  



Birthday      Anniversary 
Alex Duncan   August 1 
Brady Connell 
Caleb Smith   August 2 
Zane Frick       Bill & Bernice Kelly 
Tina McCaw   August 3   Curtis & Karole Franks 
Tyce Litwiler   August 5  
    August 6   Brad & Sheri Olson 
Randy Franks   August 7    
Blair Wilkerson   August 8 
Audrey Ringle   August 9 
Joe Reusch 
Dennis Carlson   August 11   Luke & Mollie Dunn 

Lonnie & Cindy Maynard 
    August 12   Ed & Mary Schrock 
        Dennis & Kathleen Carlson 
Cathy Griswold   August 13     
Lisa Kellogg   August 14 
Bruce Bodeen 
Sharon McCormick   August 16    
Evan Clark  
Kim Sheese 
Kale Moreland  August 18 
Faith Gillespie 
Kaylee Mohammadi 
Lynzee Mohammadi 
Bethany Cirks  August 20 
Connie Mattson 
Lola Buttgen  August 21 
Jerry Mattson   
Kathryn Ricke 
Jon Ricke 
Mollie Dunn  August 22 
Ron McNall  August 23 
Brad Franks  August 24 
Jodie Andress 
David Potthast 
Robyn Bottens 
Kendell Hedrick 
Ilene Tracy  August 25 
Lindsay Ricke  August 26 
Kane Loving   
Perry Baugher 
Wesley Baker  August 27 
Ava Ruggles   
Jarod Spangler  August 28 
Erin Wyant 
Patsy Bewley 
Becky Moffitt 
Bob Schultz  August 29 
Mary Schrock  August 30 
Pat Gibson 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dave and I want to thank  our home church  
family for all the prayers and support on our    

behalf when Dave had his heart surgery and the 
complications following that,   I know he would 

not be here today had he not been lifted in pray-
er by so many many.   He is now in cardiac rehab 
and is doing better every day.    Thank you again 

from our hearts and our love.   

Sandy and Dave Cooper 



 

Thirsty! 
 
 "For I will pour water 
on the thirsty land, and 
streams on the dry 
ground; I will pour my 
Spirit upon your 
offspring, and my 
blessing on your 

descendants"  Isaiah 44:3. 
 
Have you come to the point of being thirsty? 
No matter when you've accepted Jesus Christ 
as your savior the question remains. Are you 
thirsty? 
Another way to put it is asking, seeking, 
knocking. Are you seeking asking knocking?  
 
The revival of God's Spirit in us and around us 
is now. Are you thirsty? ~Seth 

 
Sunday Night Class Beginning in September 

For graduates of  
Financial Peace University 

 
Legacy Journey Class–Sunday Nights beginning 
Sept. 10th at 6:30pm.  This is the next step after 
Financial Peace University. In this seven lesson 

biblically based class, 
you’ll learn practical steps 
to build wealth, be truly 
generous and learn how to 
leave your family 
financially secure for 
generations to come. 
Facilitated by Monte 
Bottens.  Sign up on 
Sunday’s Connection Card 

and order your Legacy Journey Membership Kit for 
$119 at DaveRamsey.com.   

Card Shower For the 
Deweys! 

 
We’re hosting a card shower for Marc and Doris 
Dewey. Doris is facing serious health issues and 
she will need 7 weeks of 35 treatments in Iowa 

City. There are a few ways our church family can 
come around the 

Deweys. First, 
please pray for 

them - Folks the 
doctors have 

verbally told Doris 
that they have been 
shocked to see her 
alive with all of her 

complications. She is on the fast track to 
treatment because of this so please keep Doris 
and her family in prayer. Secondly, sending a 

greeting card to them  to 504—5th Ave., Sherrard, 
IL 61281 or you could send them gift cards such as 

for gas or Wal-mart, etc. The deacons will be 
sending some help from the benevolence fund but 

if God is laying the Dewey family on your heart 
please send them at least some encouragement in 

a card or note of prayer. 
 

Considering Sunday School?? 
 

Here is the list of Adult Sunday School 
Classes, who teaches them and what they are 

studying.  Feel free to Jump in any time.  
Sunday School runs from 9am-10am each 

Sunday. 
 

 Pastor Luke-Ezekiel-Room #1 
 

 Ron Moffitt-The Book of Acts-Room #3 
 

 John Kelly-Young Adults-2nd Peter-         
Room #5 

 

 Dave Potthast-Hebrews-Room #6 
 

 Seth Bowker-Christian Basics-Collide 
Room F 

 

 Steve Struble-Ezekiel-Room #8 
 

 Crystal Clark-Young Women-
Encountering Jesus-Room #4 

 

*No Sunday School on Aug. 27th due to       
Praise In The Park. 

A Word From Pastor Seth 



calendar 



PRAYER AND CONCERNS—IF YOU ARE IN NEED OF PRAYER CHAIN  
PLEASE CALL: THE CHURCH OFFICE AT 309-582-7812 

HEALTH & WELL BEING 
Dave VanderHeyden, John Alvarez, Jude Pauley, Jennifer Franks, Family of Beverly Carlin, Jim McCormick, Trey 

Schweninger, The Adomwhich family, Mary Ann Olson, Calvin Frye, Sheryl Robertson, Bill Smock, Veronica Moffit, Pol-
ly Salmon, Betty Williams, Don Williams, Doris & Marc Dewey, Pastor Mark Harris, Aggie Adams, Margaret Stenfeldt,  

Janet Rind, Fred & Nancy Bivens, Cena Sheets, Tony Vandersnick, The family and friends of Itachi Crusade-Ellis-Boyle, 
Lisa McWhorter, Barb Keller,  Fred Rooth, Jack Cook, Donnie Davis, Christian Williams, Liesl Parks,   Ashley & Lillian 
Kaye Youngblood, Bill McAvoy, Ellen Hedger, Julie Hedger, Sandy, Danyelle, Albert, Arianna, Jack, Alex & Bev Ruska, 
Shirley Freimark, Steve Oaks, Sharon McCormick, Trisha Hammond, Jo Kernan,  Joe Purlee, Marilyn Hessman, Mary 
Flint, Tammy Erickson,  Jenna Preston, Marge Goding, Dave Cooper, Jessica Ruh & family, Dee Dellitt, Francie Jane 
Easley, Matt Gates, Barbara McPhinney, Daryl Kadel,  Rocky Svoboda, Keiley Stoterau, Helen King, Marilyn Zielke, 

Stephanie Murphy, Nadine Coulter, Megan Klauer,  Sandi Williams, Paige Johnson, Scott Yager, Maddie Wells, Martha 
Bernridge, Donna Fisk,  Betty Adams, Mary Rillie,  Matt Martin,  The youth of our church & community, Larry Bull, 

Charlotte Thompson, Deb Corson, Karen Burnham, Susie Hall,  Henry Leichty,   Mercer County Jail Ministry,  John At-
kinson, Merrick LeClere, Vickie Anderson,  Judy Leighty, Jeannene McNall, Marilyn Heine, Bob Sell, Colette Hawkins, 

Gerald Mitchell,  Lauryn Russell, Chad Peterson, Connie Freeman, Shelly Upson,  Tim Snyder     
 

NURSING HOME 
Marge Goding, Betty Weeks, Bettie Monts & Bob Sell    

 
    MISSIONARIES  & MILITARY 

Danika Higgins & Rigoberto Cruz 
  Holly Mattson, Jackson McKay, Joe Elliott, Spencer  Zielke,  Jon Szalonek, Christopher  Schultz, Austin Weir, Tyler 

Mattson,  Kyle Mandle, Charles Schultz, Terry Schaefer,  Matt VanderHeyden & Tara Helmick 
 

  OTHER CONCERNS  
   The church & all decisions 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
800 NE 6th Avenue 
Aledo, IL 61231 
 
Phone:  309-582-7812 
Fax:  309-582-2064 
Email: fbcaledo2@frontiernet.net 
www.firstbaptistaledo.com 
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